
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 9, 2017 
 

This Week… 
    I hope everyone had a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New 

Year.  This week we will be 

learning the sounds for the 

letters R and F.  We will continue 

blending sounds to make words.  We are learning 

how to recognize and write our last name.  In 

math we will continue to work on 

composing/decomposing numbers to 10 and 

counting objects to 20. 

 

Coming Up…   

     Jan. 12th-Report Cards Go Home 
         Jan. 12th-Donuts with Dad @ 7:15 

               Jan. 16
th

-No School (MLK Jr. Day) 

 

 

Sight Words 
Thank you for working so hard 
on sight words at home. (I am 
testing again Friday, Jan. 20th)   

 
 Students should be able to read Lists 

1-4 by Christmas Break. 
 

 Students will be allowed to move on to 
1st grade words when they can read 
all 80 words (Lists 1-8) in random 
order. 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s Cold Outside…. 

Please put your child’s name in all 

coats, mittens, hats, scarves, etc.  

When items are found, we always 

look for a name first.   

              

REMIND 101 

Parents, if you are not signed up 

to receive text messages from 

me, please do so.  This time of 

year we often have school 

closing, delays, or early dismissals because of 

weather.  I will be able to text you with any 

information that you may need.  To sign up 

please do the following: 

To join send a text to 81010 

With the message @3fd6f 

Reply to their text with your name and your 

child’s name in parenthesis.  Example:  Johnny 

Smith (Susie) 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


